
 

 

STATE OF IOWA 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

IOWA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

 

IN RE: 

 

INVESTIGATION INTO IOWA UTILITIES’ 

SUMMER 2025 PREPAREDNESS PLANS 

AND GRID RESILIENCE PLANS 

 

 

DOCKET NO. INU-2025-0001 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPEARANCE 

 

 The Iowa Association of Municipal Utilities, on behalf of the undersigned, submits this 

Notice of Appearance in Docket No. INU-2025-0001, pursuant to the “Order Requesting 

Information Regarding Summer 2025 Preparedness Plans” filed by the Iowa Utilities Commission 

on April 25, 2025. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

     By:  /s/ Timothy J. Whipple    

      Timothy J. Whipple (AT0009263) 

      Ahlers & Cooney, P.C. 

      100 Court Avenue, Suite 600  

      Des Moines, IA  50309-2231 

      Telephone: (515) 246-0379 

      Email: twhipple@ahlerslaw.com 

 

      ATTORNEY FOR IOWA ASSOCIATION 

OF MUNICIPAL UTILITIES 

Filed with the Iowa Utilities Commission on April 29, 2025, INU-2025-0001
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